

Lee Graff Medical and Scientific Library

Library News, May 2012

Welcome to the Graff Library's April newsletter! Please click the links below to read the full articles.

News

Coming soon: database of City of Hope publications

Library Services is working with ITS Research and stakeholders throughout City of Hope to create a comprehensive database of City of Hope journal articles and other publication types. The database is scheduled to be released this summer.

Research impact assessment - a new tool available to help

Washington University School of Medicine has released a new tool that provides strategies for assessing the impact of your research.

New Springer platform; user accounts need to be recreated

On May 3, Springer content migrated to a new platform, Springer for R&D. Individual accounts on SpringerLink will not be migrated to the new site, so, if you have created a personal SpringerLink account, you will need to recreate it on the new site.

Collection Updates

New journal subscriptions

Thanks to some additional FY12 funding, we have added 9 new journal subscriptions.

New e-books from Elsevier

We now have access to 3 new e-books from Elsevier.

New dissertations

We just added six new City of Hope dissertations to our collection. Congratulations to our newest PhDs: Amanda Gunn, Umamaheswararao Jonnalagadda, Shan Li, Wei Liang, Serina Ortiz, and Khue Truong.

Did you know? The Graff Library has best sellers!

While we are best known for our biomedical collections, we also have a small collection of best sellers, both fiction and non-fiction, for your recreational reading pleasure.

From the Archives

New in the Archives: \$.50 ticket to a COH fundraiser

The Archives recently acquired a ticket to the Folks HILF Campaign, a fundraiser for the City of Hope held in Chicago in 1940.

Library Staff Activities

Your library staff have, as always, been busy providing the City of Hope community with the information resources and services needed to support your work. In addition to our usual duties, though, the staff attend and present at conferences, write for publication, and attend workshops and other events to learn new skills and keep up with our rapidly-changing profession. Here's what we were up to in April:

Andrea Lynch presented a poster at the 2012 RSO Advance. The poster, "Using ResearcherID, My NCBI My Bibliography, and Scopus to market and promote your research and evaluate its impact," is posted on the library blog, along with accompanying brochures and handouts. The poster is also on display near the Library Conference Room.